
ДИРЕКТОРАТ ЦИПИЛНОГ ВАЗДУХОППОПСТВА РСПУБЛИКЕ CPGHJE 
CIVIL AVIATION DIRECTORATE Of ! 4 t  REPUBLIC Of- SERBIA

Ms Svetlana Petrova
Director, Department o f the State Policy in Civil Aviation 
Ministry of Transport o f the Russian Federation 
Leningradskiy prospect, 37 
Moscow 125993 
Russian Federation

Subject: Scheduled air services between the Republic o f Serbia 
and Russian Federation

Dear Ms Petrova,

It is my honour to address you once again with reference to the above mentioned subject, so as to 
cordially thank you for kind response to our enquiry about the possibility for the Serbian 
designated airline to use the third point in Russian Federation in its scheduled air services.

Please allow me to further use the opportunity to refer to your enquiry about the preferred specific 
point and number o f frequencies to be operated and inform you that our designated airline Air 
Serbia expressed its interest in establishing scheduled air services to Krasnodar (URKK) with 7 
weekly frequencies.

Wc would highly appreciate your position about the acceptability o f the inclusion of the 
abovementioned third point in Russian Federation in Air Serbia’s traffic network.

Thanking you in advance for your cooperation and understanding, dear Ms Petrova, I remain
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/ /  January 2017

Mirjana Cizmarov 

Director
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Mr. Mirjana Cizmarov 
Director
Civil Aviation Directorate 
The Republic of Serbia

Belgrade

Dear Mr. Cizmarov,

The Department of State Policy in Civil Aviation of the Ministry of Transport 
of the Russian Federation presents its compliments to the Civil Aviation Directorate 
of the Republic of Serbia and you personally and with the reference to your letter dated 
17 January, 2017 has the honor to inform you as follows.

The Russian side is ready to give the administrative permission to Air Serbia airline to 
perform services from the points on the territory of the Republic of Serbia to Krasnodar 
with up to 7 frequencies a week on a temporary basis until the next round of 
consultations between the Aeronautical Authorities.

We hope to develop successful and mutually beneficial cooperation between our 
authorities.

Best regards,

/ ’)
Svetlana A. Petrova /( ' /
Director,
Department of State Policy in Civil Aviation
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